
Dear Senators, 

Please oppose Senate Bill 790 and SB 835 because this legislation is not necessary in Oregon. 

There are Oregon Laws in place to adequately address animal cruelty; these laws should be 

utilized to prosecute acts that are cruel to animals. We don’t need additional animal cruelty laws 

that could involve unintended consequences that may interfere with current practices used in 

horse training, rodeo, ranching and other acts that do not injure the horse. 

I am sending you a letter on behalf of the 4-H kids that sell programs at the rodeo. That is one of 

the only fund raiser that we have and count on each year. The kids bring in about $900.00 to help 

purchase supplies for club at fair. We have about 17 members in our club that money benefits.  

Thanks for listening 

Sheila Quintero 

Jordan Valley, Oregon 

 


